
   
 

   
 

Town of LaGrange 
Special Meeting 

Tuesday, 26 September, 4:30pm at Embassy Rd 

 
 
Minutes 

• Meeting opened at 4:30pm on Embassy 
• Attendees: 

o Brendan Smith 
o Kyle Gibbons 
o Loren Schleusener 
o Cody Schaub 

• Reviewed east end of Embassy Road for needed work 
• The Plan: 

o After coordinating with land owners, Cody will haul in material to 
create a turn around on the South side of Embassy near the end 
of the road 

o Cody will brush back trees to the right of way 
o If needed, the North side of the road can be ditched for 

additional material 
o We will wait until construction of Ellsworth and potentially use 

reclaimed material from that to add base/material to the road 
surface 

• Meeting closed at 5:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted 22 September 2023      
Brendan Smith, Chairman   


